
Dear Parents,  

 I know that the situation we are in is scary, and we are all unsure 

of what is going to happen with the remainder of the school year.  The 

packets that we have put together for your child review important skills 

we have already covered and also touch on any topics we have not yet 

covered.   

 I want you to know that I am here to help any way that I can.  Feel 

free to e-mail me with any questions that you may have.  If we need to 

we can set up a time for me to call you to answer any questions or 

concerns that you have. 

 Stay safe and healthy and I hope to be back in the classroom soon. 

Mrs. Clapsadle 

Heather.clapsadle@southern.k12.oh.us 
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